
 

 

Rob and Pam Young’s Series II Super Snipe Estate 

Singer Club member, Graham, attended the picnic 
day with his car 

A Picnic At Jells Park 
Thursday 3 January 2013 

The Humber Car Club of Victoria held its first 
Club social activity for 2013 in Jells Park - a 
picnic day – an opportunity to get our cars out 
of the garage and see them driving on the 
road. . .  proudly.  The sister clubs, Singer 
Club, Sunbeam Clubs and Rootes Group 
Club were all invited to join in the activity.   

usual greetings, introductions and “catch-ups” 
took place first as each arrived. Several Sing-
ers, Sunbeams and Humbers lined the tree 
shaded car park area. Some of these are 
shown here.  John Washbourne and Judy 
took great pride in presenting their new veter-
an toy, the Brush, at this event. It’s not a 
Humber but it is beautiful! 

The weather was quite warm and sunny, reaching a temperature of 37 degrees in the afternoon, nevertheless, a group of enthusiasts 
from the said clubs gathered to share each others’ company in the shade of the trees in Jells park where a picnic lunch was enjoyed (it 
was generally considered too hot to stand beside the BBQ cooking meat). Relaxation and friendly discussions over different topics, in-
cluding the usual “get to know you” questions between members of the clubs, took place after lunch. 

This was a pleasant day out with a group of interesting people.  I loved the drive.  I loved the cars. I loved the picnic, and I loved the peo-
ple.   Thank you HCCV Committee. 

Ian A. 


